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I’ve been using ND’s for over 40 years. I’ve also been paying out of pocket for half 

that time while paying f#!king insurance companies there premiums and receiving no 

help from them. Insurance companies have a stranglehold over the medical field. 

ND’s have twice to three times the qualifications as most MD’s and no comparison to 

PA’s. They show up every day to take care of patients and treat the whole person. 

Unlike MD’s & PA’s that are there for the check and BIG pharma. The medical 

profession is in a sad state of affairs with board members siphoning off money and 

dumbing down healthcare. ND’s deserve better recognition and equal compensation 

for their care. Thank you. 


